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New Medicare cards start mailing
in April 2018

Get details to help you with the 
new Medicare cards

• For health care providers & office managers

• For health & drug plans

• For partners & employers

• For states

Get quick resources to help you be 
ready for the new Medicare cards
• What you need to do now 

• Our plan to mail the new Medicare cards

• Messaging guidelines and other resources to 
help you communicate with people with 
Medicare

• Open Door Forum recaps

• Widgets for providers & partners

Get an overview of the new 
Medicare cards

We’re removing Social Security Numbers from Medicare cards to 
prevent fraud, fight identity theft, and keep taxpayer dollars safe. We’ll 
mail the new Medicare cards from April 2018 through April 2019.  Learn
about how we’ll mail the new Medicare cards in phases by geographic 
location.

“We’re taking this step to protect our 
seniors from fraudulent use of Social 
Security numbers which can lead to 
identity theft and illegal use of Medicare 
benefits.

“We want to be sure that Medicare 
beneficiaries and healthcare providers 
know about these changes well in 
advance and have the information they 
need to make a seamless transition.”

-CMS Administrator Seema Verma 

Watch to learn more

https://www.cms.gov/index.html
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Medicare.html
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/SSNRI/Index.html
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/New-Medicare-Card/New-Medicare-Card-Messaging-Guidelines-July-2017.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/New-Medicare-Card/Partners-and-Employers/Partners-and-employers.html
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